
 

Rebel Sport Discount Card 

Members please don’t forget 
that if you intend to purchase 
any sporting goods please make 
Rebel Sport your first stop as we 
have a sponsorship program 
with them. You will receive 5% 
discount on your purchase and 
the club will also benefit from 
this. 

 You will be required to quote 
the following number 036405 
and let them know that you are 
from the Deer Park Tennis 
Club. 

 If you are going  to be a fre-
quent shopper you can sign up 
for a membership card free of 
charge. You can use this each 
time you shop at Rebel Sport.   

Juniors Meet and Greet. 

Juniors who have registered to 
play season 1, 2010 are asked to 
attend the club between 10am 
and 2pm on Sunday the 24th of 
Jan 2010. Please bring your 
tennis racquet as there will be 
tennis played on this day. This 
will be a chance to meet  the 
other players on your team.  

The new team t-shirts will also 
be available to be picked up on 
this day. Any junior players who 
have not paid their registration 
fees as yet are asked to do so on 
this day to be able to receive 
their team t-shirt. 

Please also bring  $2.00 with 
you , this will entitle you to a 
hot dog or a sausage sizzle with 
a can of drink supplied. 

Senior Players 

Senior players are invited to  
come and have a hit at our club 
in the afternoon from 2pm to 
6pm  on Sunday the 24th of Jan 
2010.  

As with the juniors there will be 
hot dog or sausage sizzle with 
can of soft drink supplied for the 
cost of $2.00 

NEW KEYS FOR COURTS 

Members please note that on 
Sunday the  24th of January we 
will be changing the current key 
system over to a new one. 
Members are asked to attend 
the club between 9.30a.m and 
9.30p.m bringing with them 
their old key. Any members 
who may  be nonfinancial at 
this time will need to rectify this 
prior to receiving a new key. 

Juniors and Seniors meet and greet team mates day, 24th Jan 2010 

Use Of Courts During Busy 
Times 

Members are once again re-
minded of our policy in regards 
to sharing courts. When other 
members are waiting to use the 
courts you must offer to play 
doubles. Play is limited to no 
more than 30 minutes. Please 
abide by these rules as they are 
there to give everyone a fair 
chance to play. 

PARENTS  COACHING 
CHILDREN 

At this stage if a parent is coach-
ing a child on a court (using 
more than 2 balls) and the adja-
cent court is free it is ok to con-
tinue to coach your child. Once 
the adjacent court has players on 
it you will have limit the 
amount of balls you use to 2 
(two), this is for player comfort 
on the adjacent court . Please 
know we do have a professional 
coach at our club and his con-
tact details are under the tennis 
coaching heading. 
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Tennis Coaching 

Any juniors that are cur-
rently coaching with Gim 
the start up date is the 18th 
of Jan 2010. 

Any enquiries contact Gim 
Kurti on 0432 698 093. 

Web Site enquiries  
www.hstc.com.au 

Contacting The Club 

All members please note 
that our new web site ad-
dress is 
www.deerparktc.com.au 

 Members are asked to 
please provide the club 
with a valid e-mail address 
so we can send the news-
letters to you via e-mail, 
this will reduce the cost to 
the club. For those mem-
bers who haven’t got inter-
net access we will still send 
a hard copy  via Australia  
post.  

The clubs e-mail address is   
deerparktc@hotmail.com 

 

Non Members Playing 

If you notice people playing and 
you don’t recognize them, 
please ask them if they are mem-
bers. If they are not please col-
lect $20.00 per hour for the court 
hire and give this to a committee 
member. In busy times they can 
play for 30 minutes come off 
and then go on again for 30 
minutes as they have paid for 
one hour court use. They can 
not play for one continuous 
hour ( in busy times). 

Welcome All New Members  and Existing Members For 2010  

The committee and existing members would like to welcome our new members to the club and trust that 
you will enjoy being part of our community sporting club. Members note that our social nights are still on 
Sunday and Tuesday nights from 7pm to 9.30pm.  


